11.1.1 Electoral and Other Legislation Amendment Bill 2015 Submission 356

From: Bill McClintock

To: Legal Affairs and Community Safety Committee
Subject: Electoral and Other Legislation Ammedment Bill 2015
Date: Friday, 10 April 2015 6:44:51 AM

To Whom it May Concern

I wish raise my concern that it is proposed to amend the Electoral Act with reference to Proof of
Identity before casting a vote at a State or Local Government Election.

We are required to provide proof of identity for many aspects of life now even collecting some mail
and airline tickets etc - to avoid fraud - having proof of identity for the right to vote is paramount.

There is no sound reason in my mind for the deletion of this requirement. It is accepted by the
public and appreciated that safe guards are in place. | humbly request that it be kept as is.

Yours Faithfully ,
William McClintock

Kings Beach.
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